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 August 1, 2016 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jim Lynn, Attorney Examiner 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

 

Re: In the Matter of Terry D. Colletti, Notice of 

Apparent Violation and Intent to Assess Civil 

Forfeiture, Case No. 16-864-TR-CVF 

(OH3298014192D) 

 

Dear Examiner Lynn: 

 

 Settlement discussions between the parties are continuing and it is expected that a 

hearing will not be necessary.  In the event that settlement cannot be reached, Staff 

requests that a hearing be scheduled for a later date. 

 

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ John H. Jones 
 
John H. Jones 

Assistant Section Chief 

Public Utilities Section 

30 East Broad Street, 16
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3431 

614.466.4397 (telephone) 

614.644.8764 (fax) 

john.jones@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

 

JHJ/klk 

 

cc: Terry Colletti  
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